As you stroll the scenic trails
of the UT Arboretum,
consider a bench plaque
in memory or honor of a loved one
or to celebrate
your business or organization.
Plaques are permanent
installations. If a plaque or bench is
damaged, it will be replaced
at no additional charge to you.
Proceeds from the bench
plaque program go toward
funding the needs of the
UT Arboretum and the
programs of the
UT Arboretum Society.
Choose a bench, order your plaque,
and enjoy your own special place
to relax, reflect, and renew!
Below, Bo Duncan, a FRREC
employee for 38 years,
enjoys his bench.

Please note: Beautiful as they are, we do not put
plagues on the stone benches
that are found at various locations
throughout the Arboretum.

Pick up a map of the trails
at the kiosk outside the
Visitors Center.
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MEMORIAL OR HONORIFIC BENCH PLAQUE

University of Tennessee Arboretum Society

WHAT: A plaque to be placed on a wooden bench in the UT
Arboretum in memory or honor of a loved one.

WHERE: You choose the bench! There are two different styles: ones
with backs and some that do not have a back.

DONATION: $500.00 (This also gives you a one-year UTAS membership at
the Patron Level, either for yourself or someone else.)

YOUR NAME:

ADDRESS:

EMAIL:

MESSAGE:

(Upto 5

lines)

NOTE: The size of the plaque varies according to the slats on the
bench you select, but no plaque is smaller than 2.5” x 8”.
You will be contacted by email or snail mail to approve your
plaque before it is made. Return this form in the envelope
provided. If no envelope is available, mail the form and your
check, made out to UTAS, to:
UTAS
PO Box 5382
Oak Ridge, TN 37831-5382

QUESTIONS:  Contact Janet Bigelow
at (865) 675-3822 or
Janet bigelow@tds.net.
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